
 

 

 
QUARTERLY UPDATE PURSUANT TO RULE 1313(2) OF THE SINGAPORE EXCHANGE 
SECURITIES TRADING LIMITED (“SGX-ST”) LISTING MANUAL 
 
 

The Board of Directors of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, 
the “Group”) refers to its announcement dated 2 March 2016 relating to the placement of the Company 
on the watch-list with effect from 3 March 2016.  

The SGX-ST has, on 23 August 2016, invited comments on its “Consultation Paper on Refinements to 
the Minimum Trading Price (“MTP”) Framework” (the “Consultation Paper”).  Pursuant to the 
Consultation Paper, the SGX-ST is proposing that a company be placed on the MTP watch-list if: 

(a) the 6-month volume-weighted average price of its shares is below S$0.20; and 
 

(b) its 6-month average daily market capitalisation is below S$40 million 

Any change to the current requirement is expected to be implemented by June 2017, and accordingly, 
the Company may exit from the MTP watch-list if such revised MTP entry criterion is adopted.  The 
Company will make further announcements as and when there are any subsequent developments. 

The Company would like to further notify all its shareholders and business partners that the Group’s 
business shall continue as usual, and that trading in its shares will also continue unless a trading halt 
or suspension is effected. 
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